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Dear members! 

 

 

The annual meeting 

On December 15, our annual general 

meeting was held. A big Thank You to 

everyone who participated and 

contributed to the content of the 

meeting! 

The new board that was elected now 

consists of:  

Åke Andersson, Edessa Altun, Gabriel 

Altun, Andreas Ellsén, Camilla Fares, 

Emma Grangård, Sanna Gorgis, 

Christer Johansson, Fredrik Landberg 

Mohammad Taki and Tomas Tuz.  

With this we thank retiring members 

Lina Jan, Emelin Shabo and Nicklas 

Wallgren for the past year! 

 

Would you like this information 

by email ? 

If you want this information directly to 

your email,  write to 

styrelsen@hjortronstallet.se and we will 

arrange it. 

This information in English? 

We post an English version on our 

website, www.hjortronstallet.se 

 
Trash and Christmas wrapping 

We must once again remind that it is 

absolutely forbidden to put rubbish in 

places where they do not belong. This 

includes stairwells, corridors, garages, 

basements and the courtyard. 

In our waste tubes, you throw away 

combustible rubbish, food waste and 

newsprint. Next to Aktivitetsparken on 

Milstensvägen cardboard, plastic, 

bottles, batteries are thrown away. In 

Rissne there is a Grovavfallspunkt 

where larger things like furniture and 

sledges can be disposed. They also 

take smaller items like pots, glasses and 

electricals. 

It is especially important now during 

Christmas when a lot of rubbish will be 

thrown away, that we do it 

properly. No boxes, paper or Christmas 

trees can be placed in the yard or in 

the building. 

A collection for Christmas trees is 

usually arranged by Savab after New 

Year. 

For more information about waste 

sorting, 

see https://www.savab.se/lagenhet/sor

tera-avfall/ 
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Solar cells 

We can now happily announce that the 

building permit for our solar cells is ready 

and that the installation will  begin on the 

near future, probably in early January.  

 

Electricity 

The association's joint electricity 

agreement from Vattenfall has now 

entered into force and the bill ing will in 

the future be taken care of by 

Fastighetsägarna. 

 

New Years rockets 

It  is of course not allowed to l ight rockets 

in the courtyard, as this poses a great 

danger to all residents. 

 

 

 

We, both resigning and newly 

elected members of BRF 

Hjortronställets board, want to 

wish You all a Merry Christmas 

and a Happy New Year! 

                      

 

             

                      

 Best Regards /Styrelsen 

Do you have any question regarding our association or your home? Visit our website 

www.hjortronstallet.se 

If you don’t find what you seek, or if you have question for the board, please sen us an e-

mail to styrelsen@hjortronstallet.se 

You can also contact us by physical mail, there is a post box on both Mönstringsvägen 1 and 

Skördegatan 4. (It is faster by e-mail though) 

 


